
Andrew Beattie

From: KYLIE LOREGGIA <campaigns@good.do>
Sent: Monday, 8 August 2016 10:07 AM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because OF THE NEGATIVE IMPACT THIS DEVELOPMENT
WILL HAVE ON traffic, noise, air quality, biodiversity and heritage and the local populations health. SWS is trying to
grow a healthy and prosperous region. The SIMTA Intermodal will negatively impact on our ability to raise healthy
children and protect our local environment from excessive pollution.

Badgerys Creek local area is less populated and is a central location for this project. Do not put the health of our

elderly and children at risk for your profit.

Yours sincerely,

KYLIE LOREGGIA
HAMMONDVILLENSW2170

This email was sent via doAgooder, a campaign platform that enables people to contact you regarding issues they

care about. The FROM field of this email is campaigns@good.do however the email was sent by KYLIE LOREGGIA
who provided this email address: KYLIEAO@HOTMAIL.COM

In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 ( http://www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html) we have included this address

in the REPLY-TO field and you should respond to KYLIE LOREGGIA at that email address.

To learn more about doAgooder visit www.good.do


